
 

CUSTODIAL / MAINTENACE REPORT 

July 11, 2022 

 

Maintenance & Grounds Department Custodial Department 

Not only are down employees, but we are also down trucks.  Two need major repairs leaving us with one 

truck.  We are borrowing a suburban from the transportation department to get by until repairs are 

complete. 

We will be losing Dakota, our summer help, in the next few weeks, leaving us with just Lyle and Drew for 

maintenance and grounds.  Dakota has been a great employee and we will miss his hard work.  I would 

like to start interviewing for another grounds worker to be part of a team as one guy cannot take care of 

the acres in this district.    

While supervising the custodial staff, I usually do summer painting requests throughout the district, as I 

am a painter by trade, saving USD 469 a lot of money over the years.  This year I haven’t gotten much of 

a chance to paint and hoping I can get to it in the next few weeks but there is a chance I this might be 

pushed back. 

 Custodial Department 

With less staff, every custodian has stepped up in meeting deadlines of waxing the floors, deep cleaning 

and moving a lot of furniture.  Big shout out to the custodial staff!  I just hired someone today and have 

a few promising interviews next week.  The hard part is keeping them once they are on the job.   

Facility Requests 

We had 138 activities in June and 27 new requests came in this month. 

 


